
We are thrilled to share with you an 
opportunity to significantly impact the 
future of women’s health care in our 
community. Marian Regional Medical 
Center’s Obstetrics and Gynecology (OB/
GYN) Residency Program is expanding 
our mission to provide comprehensive 
women’s health care services to women 
of all ages in our local community. We are 
not merely physicians for pregnancy; we 
are physicians for women at every stage 
of life. 

Since its inception in 2018, Marian’s 
OB/GYN Residency Program has been a 
beacon of light and progress in our com-
munity and has flourished over the past 
four years. Today, we stand at a pivotal 
juncture in our program’s journey, and 
we are ready to take the next significant 
step—the establishment of a standalone 
OB/GYN Residency Program Clinic. 

Our vision for the OB/GYN Residency 
Program Clinic is not just a medical 
facility but a comprehensive health care 
hub that provides a wide array of services, 
including birthing education, postpartum 
and lactation support, perinatal mood 
disorder support, early parenting support, 
nutrition counseling, women’s preventive 
care, acute and chronic management of 
gynecologic conditions, and more. 

Our new 8,700-square-foot OB/GYN 
Residency Program Clinic will be oper-
ated by the Pacific Central Coast Health 
Centers, offering an ideal environment for 
our current and future residents to learn, 

grow, and thrive. This clinic will also serve 
our diverse and medically vulnerable 
patient population by offering the services 
of translators in Spanish and Mixteco 
languages. However, to realize this vision, 
we need your support to cover the clinic’s 
equipment needs and construction costs. 

HERE’S WHERE YOUR  
SUPPORT BECOMES CRUCIAL: 

• Patient Access 
• Physical Space 
• Simulation Training 
• Clinical Innovation 
• Improved Resident Education 
• Patient Education 

By supporting our OB/GYN Residency Pro-
gram Clinic, you are investing in the future 
of women’s health care in our community 
and helping to address a critical shortage 
of OB/GYN physicians in the Santa Maria 
Valley. Many resident physicians elect to 
practice where they trained; thus, the Res-
idency Program Clinic is a key recruitment 
tool to increase the number of OB/GYNs 
for our community.

We invite you to join us on a remarkable 
journey that will shape the future of health 
care on the Central Coast by nurturing 
the next generation of skilled physicians. 
These future physician leaders will not 
only achieve their professional aspira-
tions but will also play a pivotal role in 

advancing our shared vision of delivering 
exceptional patient care.

We are deeply grateful to those who have 
already expressed their support for our OB/
GYN Residency Program at Marian Re-
gional Medical Center. Your commitment 
is the cornerstone of our success. To those 
contemplating involvement, we encourage 
you to consider the profound impact your 
support can make. Together, we have the 
extraordinary opportunity to make a lasting 
difference in the lives of countless individ-
uals and to forge a legacy of excellence in 
health care for our community.  

Warm regards,

Stephanie Lin, MD, 
FACOG  
Program Director 

Anne Kennard, DO,  
FACOG, Dip-ABLM, 
Dip-ABOIM  
Associate Program Director
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